
Monday 4th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

At Oldfleet Primary School we are committed to ensuring all children feel safe and are free
from experiencing any form of violence. As such Oldfleet will be participating in Anti-Bullying
Week and the White Ribbon Campaign this month.

Anti-Bullying Week is coordinated In England and Wales by the Anti-Bullying Alliance and
takes place from Monday 11th to Friday 15th November 2024. This year it has the theme
‘Choose Respect’. Odd Socks Day marks the start of Anti-Bullying week and is taking place on
Tuesday 12th November this year. This event is supported by CBBC and CBeebies star Andy
Day and his band Andy and the Odd Socks. This is a day to celebrate differences and as a
school we will be taking part in it. We ask that all pupils wear odd socks on the 12th November
so we can continue our discussions for Anti-Bullying week.

The aim of the White Ribbon Campaign is ending male violence against women by
engaging with men and boys to make a stand against violence. White Ribbon Day is taking
place on Monday the 25th of November. To ensure the message is at an appropriate level
for primary age children we will be focussing on showing kindness and respect to each
other at all times.

The children will take part in a range of activities linked to these events planned by their
teachers at an appropriate level.

Yours sincerely

Vicky Mounsor
Headteacher


